From: Clayton Faucheux

To: David Rizzo

Subject: FW: Fwd: Murray Dufrene Ordinance for Expropriation Parcels 26-1-R-1 and 26-2
Date: Friday, August 4, 2017 6:54:39 PM

David,

Please proceed with the property expropriation omitting the cypress tree.
Snookie

From: Murray Dufrene [mailto:mldufrene@gmail.com]

Sent: Friday, August 04, 2017 4:05 PM

To: Clayton Faucheux <cmfaucheux@stcharlesgov.net>

Subject: Re: Fwd: Murray Dufrene Ordinance for Expropriation Parcels 26-1-R-1 and 26-2

Yes

On Aug 4, 2017 4:01 PM, "Murray Dufrene" <mdufrene@stcharlesgov.net> wrote:

Sent from my Verizon Wireless 4G LTE DROID

-------- Original Message --------

Subject: Murray Dufrene Ordinance for Expropriation Parcels 26-1-R-1 and 26-2
From: Clayton Faucheux <cmfaucheux@stcharlesgov.net>

To: Murray Dufrene <mdufrene@stcharlesgov.net>

CC:

Murray,

I was notified by David Rizzo with GCR that you have retained legal Counsel regarding
your property that the Parish and Sunset have given you proposals. Should all further
correspondence go through Mr Vial.

Snookie Faucheux
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